
 
 
 
 
 
 

Seeking General Registrant Locum Midwife January, 
March and May 2026 

 
Background 
Midwives of Headwater Hills has been serving Orangeville and area for 
over 10 years.  Orangeville has all amenities, yet retains a friendly small-
town feel, offers great restaurants and opportunities to experience nature 
and outdoor recreation.  We are within 90 minutes to Toronto, Guelph, 
Barrie and the GTA.  Our hospital is a level 1 that delivers about 900 
babies per year with friendly anaesthesia, obstetric and pediatric services.  
Our homebirth rate is approximately 20%. 
 
Model and Scope 
We are a practice of 7 midwives working in a shared care model of two 
teams.  This position is intended to fill gaps in scheduling with 3 four 
week blocks of 50% call and 50% clinic/off for the months of January, 
March and May 2026.  Medical inductions are a transfer of care at our 
hospital.  Midwives retain care for epidurals. 
 
Our Values 
Our practice has a strong focus on transparency and equality.  We have a 
healthy practice culture of supporting, respecting and caring for each other 
as peers, co-workers, friends and midwives.  We aim to work hard, 
providing excellent clinical care in a fun and collaborative atmosphere.  We 
are committed to the promotion of informed choice and homebirth. 
 
The Midwife 
We are seeking to welcome a general registrant midwife to cover January, 
March and May 2026.  We seek to attract a midwife who is independent, 
self-reflective and enthusiastic with strong communication skills and 
awesome sense of humour.  We encourage applicants from all 
backgrounds, communities and identities. 
 

CVs can be sent by email to info@midwivesofheadwaterhills.ca 


